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National Society of Accountants Comments

on IRS Steps to Help Unemployed and Others

ALEXANDRIA, VA, MARCH 9, 2010 -- The National Society of Accountants (NSA) commented on today's announcement by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) of new steps it is taking to help unemployed Americans and others.

"NSA applauds these measures by the IRS to help taxpayers who continue to struggle economically," said NSA Executive Vice President John Ams. "NSA members are also committed to helping their clients fully understand the options and help that is available to them as they assess their tax situations. Taxpayers can learn more and locate an accountant in their area by visiting www.nsacct.org."
# # #
NSA and its affiliates represent 30,000 members who provide accounting, auditing, tax preparation, financial and estate planning, and management services to approximately 19 million individuals and business clients. Most members are sole practitioners or partners in small- to medium- size accounting firms. NSA protects the public by requiring its members to adhere to a strict code of ethics. For more information, visit www.nsacct.org.

